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February 11, 1980

Dr. Hector Garcia
Founder, G.I. Forum
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I am looking forward to working with you on the 25th
of February. Based on the responses to my December 21
memorandum, Lupe Salinas worked up the proposed agenda for
the next meeting of the Hispanic Advisory Committee.

Some of you thought it would be useful to have
information on the work and organization of the Office of
the U.S. Attorney General. Therefore, I am enclosing two
brief memoranda which were prepared by my research assistant,
Marta Vides. I have also suggested to Lupe Salinas that we
be provided with a current Organizational Chart since the
enclosed memoranda do not reflect recent changes.

Rudy Hernandez in Washington has invited you to a small
"pachanga", beer, wine and hors d'oeuvres,on Sunday,
February 24, from 7 to 10 p.m. at 700 - 7th Street, S.W.,
Apt. 516, Washington, D.C., (202)484-0190. This will be a
good opportunity for us to get acquainted, and I hope that
you will accept his invitation. Please let Rudy know whether
you will or will not be able to attend by February 22. You
can reach him by calling either (202)223-1087 (residence) or
(703)522-0870 (office).
Saludos,
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